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 We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you for the generous donations
towards new prayer mats. They arrived yesterday, and we are blessed to hold our
first Jummah prayer on them today. May Allah reward you all abundantly.

Wasalaam,

UPCOMINGUPCOMING

Dear Parents
Assalamu alaikom.
It has been wonderful to welcome everyone back after the
long break. A very special warm welcome to the many new
families joining us this year.
This first week has been a busy one, with induction afternoons
for parents providing an excellent opportunity to meet your
child’s class teacher and become familiar with new class
routines. It has been lovely to see so many parents attending,
and these induction afternoons will continue next week
insha'Allah.
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year 4 & 6

12 September 202512 September 2025

Preloved Uniform

Sale

Weds 17 Sept 3pm

Mrs Ghafori
Headteacher

PTA Meeting

Wed 15 Oct 

2pm

PTA Events
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MadScience delivered an exciting,
interactive workshop to the pupils

exploring light and colour. MadScience
after school clubs start next half term.

Sign up now!

Follow us onFollow us on manchester_muslim_prep@MMPS_

Year 2 have been using mirrors in Art to create their
own self portraits. 

Saifullah, one of our alumni, delivered the Jummah
Khutbah today, talking about Prophet Adam(as).

Saifullah is currently studying at university, but made
time to inspire our pupils.


